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22/01/2025 
 

Notification of Demolition Work Commencement 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
In addition to the Commencement Letter distributed on 02/12/2024, this letter is to inform 
you of the planned demolition work at 9 Burroway Road, Wentworth Point NSW 2127. Please 
note that the demolition work is scheduled to commence as follows: 
 
 
Start Date: Friday 24th January 2025 
Anticipated 
End Date: 

Thursday 30th January 2025 

Work 
Hours: 

 

- Monday to Friday: 7:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

- Saturday: 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

Note: As Wentworth Point is low-lying, works may pause during wet weather 
and continue once the site is dry. 

 
We will take all necessary measures to minimise any inconvenience caused by the demolition 
activities. This includes adhering to relevant safety and noise management plans and ensuring 
that the work is completed efficiently. Thank you in advance for your understanding and co-
operation as we work to deliver these new neighbourhood amenities for the community of 
Wentworth Point. 
 
Contact information: 
If you have queries about works on site, please contact me at sean.park@fordcivil.com.au on 
0449 950 926. 
 
If you have general questions about project planning, please contact Landcom by email 
wentworthpoint@landcom.nsw.gov.au or phone 1800 328 956, or visit 
landcom.com.au/wentworthpoint to learn more.    
Kind regards, 
 
Sean Park 
Project Engineer 
Ford Civil Contracting 
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